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(Direct Fax N°. +41 22 730 57 85)


	Administrative Circular


CAR/186
	8 March 2005


To Administrations of Member States of the ITU

Subject:


Radiocommunication Study Group 1



–

Proposed approval of 1 draft revised Recommendation
At the meeting of ITU-R Study Group 1 (Spectrum management) held on 18 and 19 October 2004, the Study Group decided to seek adoption of 1 draft revised Recommendation by correspondence, according to § 10.2.3 of Resolution ITU-R 1-4. 

As stated in Circular letter 1/LCCE/68, dated 14 December 2004, the consultation period for the Recommendation ended on 14 February 2005.

The Recommendation has now been adopted by Study Group 1 and the approval procedure of Resolution ITU-R 1-4 § 10.4.5 is to be applied, noting the interim procedures recommended by the RAG at its meeting in November 2004*. The title and summary of the Recommendation are given in Annex 1.

Having regard to the provisions of § 10.4.5.2 of Resolution ITU-R 1-4, you are requested to inform the Secretariat (brsgd@itu.int) by 8 June 2005 whether your Administration approves or does not approve the draft Recommendation.

A Member State who indicates that the draft Recommendation should not be approved is requested to advise the Secretariat of the reason and to indicate possible changes in order to facilitate further consideration by the Study Group during the study period (§ 10.4.5.5 of Resolution ITU-R 1-4).

After the above-mentioned deadline, the results of this consultation will be notified in an Administrative Circular and arrangements made for the approved Recommendation to be published in accordance with § 10.4.7 of Resolution ITU-R 1-4.

Any ITU member organization aware of a patent held by itself or others which may fully or partly cover elements of the draft Recommendation(s) mentioned in this letter is requested to disclose such information to the Secretariat as soon as possible. The “Statement on Radiocommunication Sector Patent Policy” is contained in Annex 1 of Resolution ITU-R 1-4.


Valery Timofeev


Director, Radiocommunication Bureau

Annex: Title and summary
Document attached:
Document 1/BL/5 on CD-ROM

Distribution:
–
Administrations of Member States of the ITU

–
Radiocommunication Sector Members participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 1

–
ITU-R Associates participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 1

ANNEX 1

Title and summary of the draft Recommendation
adopted by Radiocommunication Study Group 1

Draft revision of Recommendation ITU-R SM.1413-1



Doc. 1/BL/5

Radiocommunication Data Dictionary
for notification and coordination purposes

Summary

The RDD is intended to serve as an authoritative reference for information concerning data used in the notification and coordination processes. The RDD includes for each data element: an accurate, unambiguous description; data format information; and conditions of use. While many of the ambiguities in RR Appendix 4 have been resolved, the complexity of the systems and their changing requirements can always lead to the need for further clarification of the RR Appendix 4 data requirements and rationalization of redundant data. Administrations are invited to regularly consider these possible changes since, if they are to be implemented, they will need to provide suitable proposals to an appropriate WRC.
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* 	See CA/145.
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